My name is Lloyd Duberry Jr. and I am a senior at Pace University, Pleasantville pursuing my BBA in Finance. I was born on the volcanic island of Montserrat in the eastern Caribbean but grew up on the lovely island of Tortola in the British Virgin Islands. Whilst growing up, I always had a love for helping others but didn’t develop this love until I became part of a youth community service organization called the Interact Club of Road Town. This helped me garner awareness for doing my part for the betterment of my community and also giving back to those who may not be as fortunate as me.
During the fall semester of my senior year, I enrolled in a community service oriented class called Intergenerational Computing. What attracted me to the class were the concepts of being able to teach seniors the concepts of using computers and also spending quality time with them. It was a very pleasant experience as it was a mutually beneficial learning experience for both students and seniors. I also had the opportunity to work on a second life project which allowed me to make my ideas a reality through the construction of a house in a virtual world. Through the construction of the house I gained the understanding that simple considerations once implemented could be of a significant benefit to someone such as a senior.
Upon my graduation from Pace University at the end of this spring semester, my immediate intention is to gain experience in financial advisory services for a year. After this, I will enroll in graduate school to further my academic studies in Finance. In addition to this, experiences that I have had in the Intergenerational Class will undoubtedly help me as I strive to pursue my career goals. These experiences have allowed me to gain a deeper understanding for simple but significant principles of “doing more than is expected” and “always put forth your best effort in any task that you may undertake.”
Luisa Morales
My name is Luisa Marieth Morales and I was born on April 27, 1989. Both of my parents are Colombian and I am the only girl as well as the youngest of four children. I returned to New York after moving to Sunny Isles Beach, Florida, in order to pursue a career in marketing. After three semesters at Pace University I decided to change my major and study Business Economics instead. Being part of Intergenerational Computing course in Pace NY was one of my best experiences at Pace thus far. Hopefully throughout my major I will have opportunities to engage in the same activities as I did in Intergenerational Computing. Working on Second Life I was able to interact on the web and with peers on a different level. I feel that my work will help me in my career as well as with my major by allowing me to be a step ahead of those within my same field. Not many students can say they had the opportunity to build a home for someone and to have done it on a virtual level.

